
 

Residents of Haven Lodge and  
John Kirk House are always eagerly 
awaiting WoW Mums’ events, but 
specially the celebration of the  
Chinese New Year.                                  
WoW Mum Jeanette Wickham has 
prepared the banquet with four 
roast Peking Ducks and  Oodon 
noodles amongst the shower of 
spring rolls and Chinese Fortune 
Cookies. 
The children sang karaoke with the 
residents and shared the good  
fortune from the pot of gold,    
represented by a bowl of golden 
Clementines. 
Our next event is and Art Class on 
12th March in Haven Lodge. 
Thank you to our funders Big Local 
SW11 and People’s Health Trust. 
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Special Thank You kiss to Joan for buying      
wonderful presents to Eduardo and other   
WoW children.  



on how to improve the 
safety and wellbeing,        
influence and citizenship,  
community and belonging,  
as well as how to achieve 
our goals. After thorough 
discussion we  proposed  
and voted on the priority 
areas of action in Battersea. 
Please get involved by     
contacting 
info@biglocalsw11.co.uk   
 

WoW Mums and all local 
community organisations 
were invited by Big Local 
SW11  to attend the      
Community Network event 
to share the experiences and 
knowledge on how to  work 
together to improve        
Battersea. 
We discussed the Big Local 
SW11  plans, based on two 
years consultation with the 
local residents and businesses 

 
  

Women of Wandsworth      
appeared in Daily Star magazine 
this month, because we have 
been chosen by Health Lottery 
as one of their good causes in 
South London.                        
This poster  celebrates the   
success of our intergenerational 
scheme and will be appearing in 
all Health Lottery PR over the 
year. WoW Mums are very 
happy that our hard work is 
resonating so well  with our 
funders. 
   

Big Local Network 

WOW 

WoW Mums in Daily Star 

WoW Dad Andy Beech has been awarded a 
prestigious award  for his contribution to 
sports activities in Wandsworth.  
Andy is a Karate Master who delivers 
WoW Karate classes to 30 local children 
and organises the Karate Championships 
with self defence grading.  
Andy is also a keen marathon runner and 
our fitness instructor, who prepared 4 
WoW Mums for Race for Life marathon 
two years ago. Well done!  

From left: Stephen Holsgrove, Aaron Barbour, Sandra 
Munoz Alvarez and other members of the community  
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Residents of Haven Lodge and  John Kirk House are always eagerly awaiting WoW Mums’ events, but specially the celebration of the  Chinese New Year.                                  WoW Mum Jeanette Wickham has prepared the banquet with four roast Peking Ducks and  Oodon noodles amongst the shower of spring rolls and Chinese Fortune Cookies.
The children sang karaoke with the residents and shared the good  fortune from the pot of gold,    represented by a bowl of golden Clementines.
Our next event is and Art Class on 12th March in Haven Lodge.
Thank you to our funders Big Local SW11 and People’s Health Trust.
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WoW Dad Andy Beech has been awarded a prestigious award  for his contribution to sports activities in Wandsworth. 
Andy is a Karate Master who delivers WoW Karate classes to 30 local children and organises the Karate Championships with self defence grading. 
Andy is also a keen marathon runner and our fitness instructor, who prepared 4 WoW Mums for Race for Life marathon two years ago. Well done! 
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